
 

Minutes of IQAC Meeting and Action Taken Report 2020-21 

Date Resolution Action taken 

02/06/2020 1.Take Decision on adoption of online 
mode of teaching-learning system.  

 

Implemented the system of 
online teaching, learning and 
evaluation 

 2.Formation of Different 
Committees  

 

Formed different committees to 
conduct academic and non- 
academic matters. 

 3. Feedback analysis of the 
academic year 2019-20 
 

Examined and analysed the 
feedback report of 2019-20 and 
suggested measures for certain 
academic matters 

 4.Organise Webinar or online 
workshop on socially 
relevant topics by different 
departments, library NSS and 
NCC in association with IQAC 

Decided to organise the 
programme through online 
mode 

 5. Inform the teachers to 
prepare Online class report 
and individual and 
departmental academic plan 
for the year. 

Implemented the system of 
preparing online class report 
and submitted the same to the 
principal through HOD 

16/08 
/2020  

(Online) 

1.Discuss the progress and 
evaluate the effectiveness of 
classes through online mode. 

Discussed the Prose and corns 
of online mode and 
recommended the teachers to 
attend various professional 
development courses regarding 
online teaching. 

 2.Organising Webinar in 
association with various 
Departments, clubs and 
committees. 

 

Organised webinars and online 
workshops by most of the 
departments, NSS, NCC and 
other clubs and celebrated 
important days through 
online/offline mode 

 3. Start as many numbers of 
add on courses online by as 
many departments as 
possible. 

Started add on courses by all 
departments. 



16/01/2021 
( Online) 

Ensure the progress of online 
mode of teaching including 
assessment and evaluation 

Teachers explained their 
experience of online teaching 

and imposed to conduct 
internal evaluation through 

online platforms. 

 Preparation of AQAR of 
2019-20 

Gave instruction to HODs to 
submit annual report of 2019-

20 and other information 
pertinent for preparation of 

AQAR 

 To organise workshop on 
Strategies for accreditation 

(offline) 

Decided to conduct the 
workshop on NAAC 

accreditation strategies and 
decided to invite Dr. 

Unnikrishnan, iQAC co-
ordinator of Govt. Brennen 

college as the resourse person. 

 Implementation of facilities 
in the context of COVID -19 

Implemented more 
infrastructure including wi-fi in 

the context of online/hybrid 
method of  teaching in 
association with PTA. 

 



 



 

 



 



 

 

 



 



 



 

 


